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Dear Sir/Madam

As a long standing contractor to the Warwickshire Exhibition Centre, we wish to add our concerns as
to the possible establishment of a Gypsy & Traveller site immediately adjacent to the Centre.

We feel concerned that the management of the Centre are quite right in their belief that this would
result in a significant cessation of events and the early closure of the Centre. Were this to occur, our
company would be directly affected, seeing a significant reduction of business (and an adverse effect
on the employment we provide).

We ask that, in addition to considering the criteria for such sites, the council look at the wider
picture and the effect on the Centre and businesses supporting it.

Kind regards
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